

CROQUET NSW

Information for CNSW Members following the Board Meeting Held on 14th January 2016

The meeting was held at Warawee Croquet Club. Tony McArthur, John Eddes, Steve Thornton, Brenda Wild and Rosie Landrebe in attendance. Jim Nicholls via SKYPE.

Items of interest for CNSW Members that were discussed/agreed to during the meeting are:

- CNSW accepted the offer from Tim Murphy to manage the 2016 State AC Team.
- Letter sent by Tournament Committee to clubs about entering CNSW events and by Secretary to clubs about grants for schools croquet.
- A Communication Policy for the benefit of the Board and Officers to be developed.
- A scope of works to be developed, on an annual basis, for enhancements to and development of, the CNSW Website,

Secretary CNSW